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Bandera Middle School Cross Country report

By Jess Edwards
Bandera ISD

The Bandera Middle School cross country teams competed in their 4th 
meet of the season at Boerne Voss Middle School.  
The Bulldogs faced some of the toughest competition they have seen all 
year long, including all three of the Boerne middle schools and Alamo 
Heights. The Bulldog athletes rose to the occasion; several runners 
earned medals, many set personal record times, and all of them gave 
their best effort.  
The girls teams placed 5th, and the boys teams placed 6th.  
Next week, the Bulldogs travel to Kerrville. 


